[bookmark: _GoBack]   FRIENDS of NORTH ELMHAM SCHOOL (FONES)
Registered Charity No. 1113450

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                         17th January 2018
FONES are hosting a pop-up children’s Book Fair from ‘Travelling Books’.
The Travelling Book Company are bringing their large book cases into school for Parents/Carers, Children and Staff to browse and purchase. FONES members will be running the fair and taking payments and any book orders.
The Book Fair will be open for sales on:
Monday 29th January                     -      3.15pm – 3.50pm
Tuesday 30th January                     -      8:40am – 9:15am & 3.15pm – 3.50pm
Wednesday 31st January               -      8:40am – 9:15am & 3.15pm – 3.50pm
Thursday 1st February                    -      8:40am – 9:15am & 3.15pm – 3.50pm
Friday 2nd February                         -      8.40am – 9.15am & 3.15pm – 3.50pm
Monday 5th February                     -      8.40am – 9.15am 
*(Please remember children cannot be left unattended by Parents/Carers before 8:40am)*
There is a leaflet enclosed with this letter to give you a taster of the books that are available, though there will be a greater choice at the book fair and online. Every book you purchase earns the School commission, helping us to buy new books for the School and our, hopefully to be soon new library. 
As well as buying books at the fair on the days/times shown above, you can also buy books online – visit www.travellingbooks.co.uk. If you purchase books online you will be emailed with a receipt and guidance on how to collect your order. Orders placed before the book fair will be brought in when the fair arrives, and orders placed during the book fair will be delivered when the fair is collected.
Accepted methods of payment for this book fair are: CASH, PAYPAL-online, and CHEQUES
*Cheques made payable to ‘Friends of North Elmham School’ or ‘FONES’ please*
Please note that payment must be made at the time of purchase, and/or if books need to be ordered, ready for delivery at the end of the book fair. 
Please do come along and enjoy the fair, buy a book or two and help us to earn good commission rates, enabling the School to purchase new and exciting books for the children and staff to enjoy.
(Just to remind you we raised a fantastic commission sum of £423.92, let’s see if we can top that figure). Thank you for your continuing support!
Sharon Phillips (FONES)
